
 
MEMORANDUM 
To:  Liquor Commissioners 
 
From:  Tracey Covert, City Clerk 
 
Date:  January 3, 2013 
 
Re: Liquor Commission Hearing of January 8, 2013 located in the Council Chambers, 

109 E. Olive St. 
 
Public Comment 
 
4:00 p.m.  
 
  Recognition of retiring Liquor Commissioner Rich Buchanan. 
 
  Request of Madison Salisbury to allow moderate consumption of alcohol at their 

April 27, 2013 wedding reception to be held at Davis Lodge. 
 
  The application of Auctus, LLC, d/b/a Parke Hotel, located at 1413 Leslie Dr., 

requesting an RAS liquor license which would allow the sale of all types of 
alcohol by the glass for consumption on the premises seven (7) days a week. 

 
cc: Legal Dept. 
 
TC/rg 


